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recent  prayer  requests
Juanpi and Celia are only able to leave their 
house for two hours a few days a week.  
But God has allowed Word of Life to make 
some great connections with the Ministry of 
Health during Covid 19. Juanpi and others 
of the team have been distributing food with 
the government workers and presenting the 
gospel with each food parcel. Many, many 
people are making decisions for Christ.

The Muls are thankful that they’ve been able 
to start homeschooling Emma, who is four, 
and she is learning a lot of English.

Praise God that two people in the Muls’ 
church have come to Christ.

Pray for Emma’s homeschooling that she 
would not only learn academically but that 
she would especially learn to know and love 
God and His amazing Word.

Pray for many people to be saved as they 
receive a food bag with a Gospel of John in 
it from Word of Life. Pray that there will be a 
great revival as a result of this virus.

Pray for the two new believers in the Muls’ 
church. Pray that they will be strongly 
discipled in God’s Word and that many will 
be reached with the gospel through them.

Pray for some of Juanpi and Celia’s disciples 
who are struggling with difficult situations in 
their lives. Pray that the Muls will know how 
best to help them but that these individuals 
will go to the Lord for His help.

Juanpi and Celia desire to do God’s will 
during this time of shelter-in-place. Pray that 
they would follow His leading and they would 
be blessed in their obedience to His calling.

the i r  s tory 
Juanpi is from Argentina and Celia is from 
Panama. They met at the Word of Life (WOL) 
Bible Institute in Argentina. They married in 
2006 and immediately began working with 
WOL Panama. In 2008, they moved to the 
northwest province of Chiriqui, near the Costa 
Rican border, and launched a WOL ministry 
there. After nine years of living in Chiriqui, 
they moved back to Panama City in order 
to help the WOL staff with their children’s 
program. They still minister in Chiriqui, but 
now from a distance.  

During the school year, Juanpi and Celia lead 
Bible Clubs and minister through evangelistic 
drama productions. The goal of the Bible 
Clubs is to disciple the youth to be strong, 
biblically-sound leaders. Juanpi and Celia 
also visit schools in the area, presenting the 
Gospel in the elementary schools through 
puppets and in the secondary schools 
through dramas. They are presently members 
of a Chinese church, made up exclusively 
of young people, which allows them even 
more opportunities to minister to the youth of 
Panama.

During Panama’s summer season, January 
through March, the Muls drive dozens of 
children and teenagers from their previous 
church in Chiriqui six hours to the WOL camp 
facility so they can attend a week of camp. 
During camp, Juanpi and Celia lead all of 
the programming, including the games and 
competitions.

The Muls have a beautiful daughter, Emma, 
who was born in March 2016.


